
 
 
 
Dear Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Parents/Carers,  
  
On Friday 15th December, it is our Christmas party  
day. The children can choose to wear mufti or party  
clothes with sensible shoes (and they still need a warm  
coat, hat and gloves for outside playtimes.)  
 
The children may bring a party snack which can be packed in the box provided. 
Please ensure there are no items containing nuts included in the box. The children 
do not need to bring a drink, as one will be provided in school.   
 
Please can you make sure your child’s box is labelled with their full name and class.   
Please note your child will still be having a normal school lunch so the food you  

provide is just a snack. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Griffiths 
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